
20 Main Street, #208
Natick, Ma. 01760

February, 2018

Board of Selectmen
Natick Town Hall
Natick, Ma. 01760

Dear Board Members,

The Natick Farmers’ Market has been serving the MetroWest community with fresh, local 
produce and foods for over 20 years.

For the past several years we have become a year round activity, moving off the Natick 
Common at the beginning of October in order for the fall maintenance to take place.

In order to continue to be an outdoor market for the month of October, prior to moving 
indoors the beginning of November, we are requesting that Common Street be closed to 
traffic every Saturday from October 6 to October 27.  We would like it closed from route 27 
to the corner of School Street.

Closing the street at 7 am will allow vendors to begin their set up as most vendors will be 
located on the street, both sides. The market ends at 1 pm so we expect the street to be 
clear enough to be opened for traffic around 1:30.

We appreciate your support of the market and willingness to work with us regarding the 
location of the market between seasons.

I have talked with the new Postmaster and the businesses on Common Street. All are in 
favor of the closing.

Sincerely,

Debra Sayre, Market Manager
Cc:Lt. Lauzon


